
Dear CA Foundation N19 (SYJC+CAFC combo) students,  

 

I am happy to inform you that all the SYJC+CAFC combo batches are getting over much before the promised completion date which was 

15.8.2019. Some are getting over in current week while others will get over in coming weeks. 

We are going to conduct exhaustive revision lectures for you of all CAFC papers. We shall share the detailed plan and schedule for the same by 

next week**. It is highly recommended to attend these revision lectures. 

I hope and believe that you will make the most productive use of your time and put your best foot forward.  

All the very best to you all. 

 

Thank you,  

J K Shah 

 

Please note – Even the Regular batch of CAFC – Batch 1 (commenced from 15.4.2019) and Batch 2 (commenced from 7.6.2019) will get over on or before the 

promised completion date of 15.9.2019 and 30.9.2019 respectively. 

**Revision lectures may/may not be conducted at all branches.  


















